Information Memorandum Transmittal Aging and People with Disabilities



| Jane-ellen Weidanz | Number: APD-IM-18-075 |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| Authorized signature | <u>Issue date</u> : 9/26/2018 |
| Topic: Long Term Care | <u>Due date</u> : |
| Subject: FAQs Regarding Consumers in Facilities | |
| Applies to (check all that apply): | |
| ☐ All DHS employees ☐ Area Agencies on Aging: Type B ☐ Aging and People with Disabilities ☐ Self Sufficiency Programs ☐ County DD program managers ☐ ODDS Children's Residential Services ☐ Child Welfare Programs | ☐ County Mental Health Directors ☐ Health Services ☐ Office of Developmental Disabilities Services (ODDS) ☐ ODDS Children's Intensive In Home Services ☐ Stabilization and Crisis Unit (SACU) ☐ Other (please specify): |
| Message: A Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document regarding consumers in facilities has been created and posted on the Case Management Tools website. You can find it on the 'Facilities' page titled 'FAQs Regarding Consumers in Facilities for CMs and Other Field Staff' or you may click on either link included on this transmittal. The purpose of the document is to address some of the most common topics related to consumers living in facilities, payment, and licensing questions along with some other questions frequently asked by local offices to central office staff. If you have any questions about this information, contact: | |
| Contact(s): Christine Maciel - Medicaid APD Services and Supports Policy Analyst | |
| Phone: (541) 471-3830 F | Fax: (503) 947-4245 |
| Email: Christine.C.Maciel@dhsoha.state.or.us | |